
Conference Call with the First Lady on the importance of physical activity 
in schools 
 
Jill Wynns, board member, San Francisco Unified School District, will participate in a conference 
call with First Lady Michelle Obama on Tuesday, March 19 at 1:15 pm ET.  Wynns will describe 
the school board leadership role in providing opportunities for quality physical activity as a way 
to improve academic and physical performance, and the importance of local control.   
 
State associations and school boards are invited to participate in the call.   
 
The invitation from the White House is below with details on how to RSVP for the call: 
 
First Lady Michelle Obama recently joined organizations from across sectors to launch Let’s 
Move! Active Schools, a comprehensive effort to bring physical activity back to America’s 
schools.  
 
Please join us tomorrow, March 19th, for a chance to hear directly from the First Lady and 
education leaders to learn more about Let’s Move! Active Schools and how physical activity is 
benefiting schools and students across the country.  The White House will host a call for school 
boards and school administrators at:    
 

• 1:15 PM ET 
 
Given limited capacity for this call, please RSVP to LetsMove@who.eop.gov and specify 
that  you will attend the 1:15 PM ET call for school boards and school administrators. Call-in 
info will be provided upon RSVP. 
 
Sincerely, Kathleen Branch and NSBA’s Advocacy Team 
 
Kathleen Branch, MEd, CAE 
Director, National Advocacy Services 
Office of Federal Advocacy & Public Policy 
National School Boards Association 
703.838.6735  
www.nsba.org/advocacy 
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